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Dave Ramsey’s FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY 
will be offered at Grace Memorial beginning Tuesday, February 18, 6:30pm. 
This life-changing class will help you achieve your financial goals by showing you how 

to eliminate debt, save for the future, and give like never before. You will be challenged 

and motivated to make a plan for your money and change your family tree forever. Lee 

Nugent, 985-807-3286, and Bill Coggin, 985-290-0221, will facilitate this 9-session 

class, meeting in the Conference Room. This class is only $93.00 when ordered thru 

GMBC. (Some scholarships are available.) This includes membership for you and your 

spouse, access to on-line resources and tools, a copy of Dave Ramsey’s Complete Guide 

to Money book, FPU Class Workbook, FPU Envelope System, FPU Progress 

Chart and more… 
 

PREVIEW  CLASS - Sunday, February 9, 5:00pm 
 

Contact the church office for more information. 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars!! 
 

WOMEN OF GRACE 
Invite you to our Spring Tea 

MAD HATTER’S BALL 
 

“Making Jesus Lord of Your Hat Box” 
2 Corinthians 5:14 

 

SATURDAY, MARCH 29, 1-3PM 

GMBC Fellowship Hall 

Cost: $7.00 
 

Are you tired? Burned out on life? If so, 

you’re not alone. Women today are over-

whelmed by the many hats they wear. 

2 Corinthians 5:14 says, “For the love of 

Christ controls us.” What controls your life? 

Your schedule? Your career? Your guilt? 

Your hat box? Imagine how different life 

would be if the love of Christ controlled us. 

Join Tasha Levert for a time of laughter and 

devotion as she leads us to reexamine our 

“hat boxes.” 
 

Tickets on sale February 9. 
 

Table Hostesses Needed. 
 

(Hats are requested, but 

not required.) 

SUNDAY EVENING 

Dialogical Worship 

6:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

 February 16, 23 & 

March 9 and 16 

Throughout our lives, we are confronted with 

decisions we never anticipated having to make—

relationship decisions, career decisions, financial 

decisions, parenting decisions—the list goes on 

and on. To complicate matters further, the 

timeframe for making a decision is often short 

and our options limited. Regardless, a decision 

must be made. 

In this four session  group study, we will discuss 

four questions that will help you make sound de-

cisions with God's help. Follow  as we learn how 

every decision and its outcomes become a perma-

nent part of your story, what to do when you feel 

the need to pause before taking action, and how to 

make more of this life by making sound deci-

sions. 

No evening worship Feb 2. Current study ends Feb. 9 
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Stewardship—January 
AVERAGE WEEKLY 

Sunday School (9:40am)                          328 

Morning Worship Service (8:30am)                   182 

Morning Worship Service (10:50am)                  221 

Dialogical Worship (6:00pm)           67 

Bus/Van Ministry                     30 

G.R.O.W. Outreach                6 

Wednesday Family Night               106 
 

Budget Needed Per Week           $  17,308.00 

Average Weekly Receipts (Budget)       13,677.30 

Average Weekly Receipts (Budget & Designated)   15,748.53 
 

YEAR-TO-DATE  

Budget Needs               $ 69,232.00 

Budget Receipts                54,709.18 

Budget Expenditures          45,064.00 

World Missions                850.20 

GVOM Balance              642,291.00 

Admin. Loan Balance         46,327.00 
  

New Church Members (Sept. 2013-Aug. 2014)         34 

By Baptism (Sept. 2013-Aug. 2014)                  18 
 

 

Decisions for Christ 
BRITT, Ashton (baptized 01/05) 101 Everest Dr. 70458, 

(985) 649-4706 

MARTIN, Bryan and Anna (by letter) 3711 Arrowhead Dr. 

70458, (706) 461-0074 

HAMMONS, Ricky (baptized 01/26), 1 Acorn Rd., Pearl 

River 70452, (985) 201-3670 

DAIGREPONT, Landon (profession of faith), 37056 6th 

Ave. 70460, (985) 710-3571 

TANNER, Zachary T. (profession of faith), 321 Windward 

Passage 70458 (985) 768-9205 

 

Everyone age 55 and older invited to... 
 

B.A.S.I.C. Dinner Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 18, 6:30pm 
 
 

Menu:  Steak, Baked Potato, Salad, Dessert 
 

Guest Speaker:  Jeff Ingram, LBC Adult Ministries 
 

This is the most expensive meal we prepare each year 
so plan to donate accordingly. Thanks. 

 
Sign up on the Sunday bulletin tear-off or call the church office as 

soon as possible so we can purchase the meat. 
Deadline Sunday, February 16, to make reservations for dinner. 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS— 

Thursday, March 27, 6:00pm 

BASIC Night Out to Phil’s Marina! 

WORSHIP SERVICE CHILDCARE SCHEDULE  
 

Childcare provided during Worship Services in Children’s 

Building for birth thru age 3. Children age 4 thru 3rd grade are 

dismissed to Children’s Church during services. 
 

Code 100 on the Worship Center monitor indicates 

more workers are needed in the Nursery 
 

Feb. 2    8:30am Molly Graham and Judy Jenkins 

   10:50am Kay DeLuca and Melisa Thompson  
  

Feb. 9   8:30am Jan Laletin, Royce Ballance 

   10:50am Darla Mansfield, Brenda Hedrick 
 

Feb. 16   8:30am Mary Jane Smith and Kristina Romero 

   10:50am Daphne Stewart, Christy DaSilva 
 
    

Feb. 23    8:30am Andrew and Jessi Pitman 

   10:50am Beth Rawls, Inga Pichon 
 

 

     VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 

We need more workers in both worship services. 

Contact Elaine Strahan, 290-9619, if you can help. 

WOW, January has zipped by like a speed-

ing rocket!  And I thought last year went by 

at a record pace.  Thank God for every mi-

nute He gives us. I’m reminded that we’re 

under divine mandate to “redeem” (make 

the best use of) the time, because the days are evil (short).  

There are literally multitudes of people around us who need to 

know God’s saving grace.  I’m so thankful for those who’ve 

been saved recently as well as others God has added to our 

fellowship.  One of our greatest roadblocks to reaching our lost 

world is complacency.  Over recent months we’ve seen a seri-

ous decline of “GROW” members involved in our outreach 

ministry.  I urge you to renew your involvement NOW!  Others 

of you need to step up to the plate and start the new year and 

help us. 
 

The “Peace Financial University” will begin on February 18.  

This is a tremendous opportunity for many of us to take a seri-

ous step toward financial freedom. At least sign up for and at-

tend the preview session on February 9.  There are a number of 

“SCHOLARSHIPS” available.  When you attend the preview 

session, be sure and let us know if you desire the scholarship. 
 

Look around and find someone to invite to join you in Bible 

study and worship this Sunday.  It’s one of the ways God can 

unleash GMBC to impact the world for His glory. 
 

See you Sunday. 
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CHURCH STAFF 
 

BOB HEUSTESS 
Senior Pastor 

bob@discovergrace.us 
 

JERRY SMITH 
Associate Pastor 

Students/Facilities 
jerry@discovergrace.us 

 

MICHAEL MOHLER 
Associate Pastor 

Music/Adult Education 
mike@discovergrace.us 

 

MITCH PELTONEN 
Children’s Ministry Assistant 

mitch@discovergrace.us 
 

RICK JOHNSON 
Facilities Manager 

rixstix@bellsouth.net 
 

RHENA COGGIN 
Office Manager 

rhena@discovergrace.us 
 

DEBBIE THOMAS 
Secretary/Receptionist 

debbie@discovergrace.us 
 

KIM GRUBBS 
Student Secretary 

kim@discovergrace.us 
 

CHRISTINE HOLTON 
Music Secretary 

christine@discovergrace.us 
 

AMY LUTMAN 
Financial Secretary &  
Outreach Secretary 

amy@discovergrace.us 
 

DIANE LANE 
Treasurer 

diane@discovergrace.us 
 

ELAINE STRAHAN 
Nursery Coordinator 
& Church Hostess 

elainestrahan64@gmail.com 

 
Early Learning Center 

 

VENITA RICHARDS 
Director 

venita@discovergrace.us 
 

LORRI REVIERE 
Office Manager 

 
Ministers 

EVERY CHURCH MEMBER 
MEMBER 

 

MISSIONFUGE SUMMER CAMP is June 23-28 at Mississippi College. Your $25 deposit 

secures your spot. Fundraisers start soon.  

 

ICE SKATING Saturday, February 15th. Cost is $10 plus concessions money. 

Sign up by February 12th. 

 

ICE CREAM SUNDAE NIGHT Wednesday, February 26th. 

 

SUNDAY NIGHT GROWTH GROUP: 

We meet at 5:00PM in the youth room. Grab your Bible and join us. 

  

YOUTH HUDDLE meets Wednesday at 6:30 in the youth room. We are doing a study called 

COURAGE: Developing Character To Stand Strong. Come join us. 

 

  

         Love Ya! 
 

         Bro.Jerry 

 
 

YOUTH PARENTS: We need your email address 

so we can keep you up to date and a part of our new 

online Parent Ministry Site that starts this month. 

We would like to have your cell information also so 

we can text you with reminders and updates. Please 

send that info to me at jerry@discovergrace.us or to 

Kim Grubbs at kim@discovergrace.us . 

 

Music Notes 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ aǳǎƛŎ aƛƴƛǎπ
ǘǊȅΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ōŜƎǳƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ Ƴǳπ
ǎƛŎŀƭ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ƻƴ tŀƭƳ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ !ǇǊƛƭ 
моΣ нлмпΦ DƛǾŜ ƳŜ ƻǊ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ 
ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ƻǊ Ƨǳǎǘ ǎƘƻǿ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ǊŜƘŜŀǊǎŀƭΥ /ƘƻƛǊ сΥолǇƳ ϧ 
hǊŎƘŜǎǘǊŀ тΥолǇƳΦ ²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǎƻǳƴŘ 
ŀƴŘ ƭƛƎƘǝƴƎ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΦ DƻŘ ōƭŜǎǎ ȅƻǳ 
ŀƭƭΗ 
 

 

Mark Your Calendars!! 
 

GMBC Golf Tournament 
SATURDAY, MAY 10 

8:00AM, ROYAL GOLF CLUB 
 

$45 Fee includes: 
Green Fees, Cart, Hot Dog & Soft Drink, Prizes. 

Contact Terry or Nancy Youngs, 
985-788-2061 or 985-788-0523 

 

All proceeds go to Asian missionaries  
Travis and Aimee Smith. 

 

NEW COMMUNICATION TOOLS. In an effort to better keep you in the loop about important 

information we have a system that will allow us to send you phone messages, emails, and text 

messages to keep you in the loop. Please make sure that we have your current email address as 

well as a cell phone number that you can receive text messaging on. To receive text messages 

alerts from us you must first authorize us to do so. To do this text the word ALERT to 22300. 

This will be very helpful to get the word out if we need to cancel an activity, to communicate with 

parents if there is a delay on a trip, a death in the church family, a special meeting, etc… You will 

also have the ability to sign up for events with a touchtone response. These are only a few of the 

possibilities that we will be able to use this system for to keep you better informed. 

 
NEW CHURCH NEWSLETTER DELIVERY OPTIONS As you have heard we have discon-

tinued the mailing of the church newsletter. You may still receive it by 2 methods. First, you may 

go to the church website at www.discovergrace.us and click on the newsletter tab and pull up the 

current or past newsletters. Secondly, we will send out the newsletter as an attachment to every 

email address that has been turned into the church office. We will send a text alert to let you know 

that the new newsletter has been posted. 

GriefShare meets 

each Sunday 2:00pm-

3:30pm in W103. Paul 

Parker facilitates this 

video discussion group. 

No charge. For info call Paul at 

(985) 643-6498 or (504) 453-9379. 

mailto:jerry@discovergrace.us
mailto:kim@discovergrace.us
http://www.discovergrace.us

